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Comments: I support reducing the number of dispersed trash sites used as ranges.  While I have only inspected

a few, the nearest to my home, the Harris Park "Range", is a mess and quite dangerous.  There have been at

least two shooter caused forest fires in the short time I have lived in Bailey.  I am very surprised, or maybe just

unaware, that there have not been shooting injuries.

 

While perhaps not a perfect solution, limiting public shooting to organized and properly constructed ranges

should reduce the possibility of misbehavior and increase safety. 

 

I believe part of the problem with the dispersed sites is lack of police monitoring and consequences when

infractions are detected. 

 

I am not advocating a complete prohibition of shooting in our forests, but these large dispersed sites would

perhaps see less use if better ranges were provided as intended by this initiative. 


